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1st September 2023

Dear Parent / Carer

Food demonstrations /Tasting sessions

As part of their food lessons, your child will learn how to make a variety of exciting different food
products and develop a wide range of cooking skills that will equip them for life. They will also
have the opportunity to watch a demonstration of the dish they will be making.

Students are also able to taste and comment on the food which is usually their favourite part of
the lesson; this has proven to be extremely valuable as it introduces students to dishes they may
not have tried before, stimulates their taste buds and extends their appreciation of different foods.

We ask parents to make a small voluntary contribution of £2.50 for the whole academic year to
enable us to purchase the ingredients for the demonstrations. All payments should be made via
Wisepay. The voluntary element of the cost will automatically be met for pupil premium students.

If your child experiences any changes to allergies or intolerances that have not previously been notified to
the school, please update this on the Arbor app.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Wright
Teacher of Food

“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed”
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